
NEWSLETTER DATE 

FEBRUARY 2024 

In appreciation of their efforts, YGL presented the students with a mock cheque of 
RM1,000, followed by the actual cash amount of RM1,000. This gesture highlights the 
importance placed on the students' contribution and serves as an incentive for future en-
deavours. 

                                                                            

On February 22nd, 2024, a group of UTAR students received recognition for their work on 
designing a trademark for the "Smart Halal Monitoring System." The presentation took 
place at the YGL office, where the students unveiled their logo design. 



SEPTEMBER 2023 

We're thrilled to announce the successful completion of our E-Invoicing Seminar held in collabo-
ration with the Penang Chinese Chamber of Commerce. Here's a recap of the insightful sessions 
and highlights from the event: 
 
Registration: Attendees gathered for registration, kicking off the day's events. 
 
Presentation of Memento & Group Photo: A memorable moment as participants received tokens 
of appreciation and captured the occasion with a group photo. 
 
Presentation by Mdm. Tan Hoay Leng: YGL McMillan Woods Tax Director shared invaluable in-
sights on "The Framework of E-invoicing," shedding light on this crucial aspect of modern busi-
ness practices. 
 
Refreshment: A well-deserved break allowed participants to network and recharge for the up-
coming sessions. 
 
Presentation by Mr. Issac Yong Cheng Yew: Innovation Director from YGL Convergence Ber-
had, Mr. Issac Yong Cheng Yew, enlightened the audience on "How to implement ERP E-
Invoicing system," offering practical strategies for seamless integration. 
 
Presentation by Northern Corridor Economic Region (NCER): Ms. Janice Tan, Senior Manager 
Investment Cluster Digital Economy at NCER, shared valuable insights on incentives and grants 
available for investors, empowering businesses with knowledge on available support. 
 
Q&A Session: An engaging Q&A session provided attendees with the opportunity to seek clarifi-
cation and delve deeper into the topics discussed. 
 
Souvenir Presentation: Organizing Chairman Mr. Tan Teik Eng expressed gratitude to the es-
teemed speakers by presenting them with souvenirs. Congratulations to: 
Mdm. Tan Hoay Leng 
Mr. Isaac Yong Cheng Yew 
Ms. Janice Tan Heng Kim 
 
Accompanied by: 
Mr. Cheong Ka Wang, PCCC Executive Committee Member cum Convenor of Business, SMEs 
& Human Resource Development Committee 
Mr. Yeap Kong Chean, Chief Executive Officer of YGL  
Mr. Ho Soo Wee, Group Marketing Manager of YGL 
Dr. Celvin Tan, Director of YGL 
 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all participants, speakers, and organizers for making this 
event a resounding success! Stay tuned for more updates and future collaborations. 
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On the 2nd of March 2024, a spirited badminton match took place at the Permata Sport 
Complex, setting the stage for a friendly competition between two corporate giants: YGL 
and UB companies. Both organizations eagerly sent forth their most skilled and accom-
plished players, creating an atmosphere of excitement and camaraderie. 
 
To add an extra layer of significance to the event, medals were awarded to the standout 
performers from both YGL and UB companies. This not only acknowledged the talent on 
display but also symbolized the commitment of the companies to fostering a healthy and 
competitive spirit among their employees.  
 
The friendly badminton match not only served as a platform for corporate bonding but 
also highlighted the importance of promoting a healthy lifestyle and camaraderie within 
the professional sphere. As the players exchanged handshakes and congratulations after 
the match, it was evident that beyond the competition, the event had successfully forged 
stronger connections between YGL and UB, both on and off the badminton court.  


